
  
 

 

 

September 12, 2019 

 

Dear Parent,          

Hi, I’m Mikaela from Health Hero America. We provide vaccine clinics in schools across the country. In the past 

decade, we have vaccinated over a million students.  We have worked with school districts, including Manor 

ISD and many surrounding San Antonio. Our goal is to make immunizations readily available to any child, 

regardless of insurance coverage. This is a free service. There is NO out of pocket cost or copay to you. 

Last week your school district asked for our help in scheduling flu clinics at your campus.  Caredox/Healthy 

Schools, the previous provider, recently announced they were no longer conducting clinics in Texas. Health 

Hero is here to ensure your student(s) continue to receive this important vaccine. . First, we ask that you 

complete a new consent form for each of your children. Please return the forms to your school before the 

clinic date. Your student’s privacy is our top priority. All information you give us is entirely confidential. 

Your child’s health is critically important to us and to your teachers! Students miss more school days because 

of the flu than all other immunizable diseases combined. A local study by E3 Alliance found an exact link 

between the flu and students missing school. . Your school district understands that free access to these 

vaccines will help keep your children in school and learning! 

If your child has not already received a flu vaccine from their doctor or another clinic this year, please attend 

the Health Hero’s flu shot clinic. We look forward to helping your students stay healthy and in school.  

If you should have any questions about the upcoming clinics, please contact your school administrator for 

more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Health Hero America 

  

 

 

 

  


